February 6, 2017

Dear Seventh and Eighth Grade Parents,


There is a major event coming up that requires the help of the seventh and eighth grade parents: the Anointing of the Sick reception on Wednesday, March 15, after mass at 10:00 a.m. The reception after the Anointing of the Sick on Wednesday, March 15, is a Junior High project; both the seventh and eighth grade is involved. The eighth grade is responsible for the mass, and they host the reception that follows.  They escort the visitors to the Social Hall and serve them lunch. 

I need parents to sign up to volunteer to help set up, serve, and clean up on March 15. Again this year we will purchase the finger sandwiches, fruit and cheese platters, and cookies and brownies from Publix. In order to finance this enterprise, we are asking for a $5 donation from each Junior High family. Please send in your donation in an envelope labeled AOS reception with your child’s name on it. I will need someone to pick up our order from Publix on the day of the reception, Wednesday, March 15. I also need shoppers to pick up some other items needed for the reception.

Thanks for all you do,

Kathy Foster

Please sign up below to help with this important project.

I have read the note about the Anointing of the Sick reception.

___________________________________           _______________________________ 

PARENT’S SIGNATURE



EMAIL ADDRESS

_______________________________________      _________________

STUDENT’S NAME                                                  DATE

I would like to volunteer for the following:
____ I can help set up, serve, and clean up on March 15.

____ I would like to help with the order pick-up.

____ I would like to help with the other shopping for this event.

